
1. Subject: EHL- Electrical System Safety at Public Swimming Pools 
  
ATTENTION ALL PUBLIC SWIMMING POOL PROGRAMS 

  

Attached is a letter regarding electrical system safety at public swimming pools. 

Local Health Departments may want to send this letter to public swimming pools 

along with their annual permit application or as a separate mailing or e-mailing. 

  

The letter recommends that pools evaluate the safety of their electrical systems on 

a regular basis. 

  

This is a recommendation and NOT a requirement. If you receive questions from 

pools about this letter, please inform them that it is for informational purposes only 

and that any questions regarding the Electrical Code should be directed to the local 

building inspections department or a licensed electrician. This letter serves as a 

reminder to the pool facilities that electrical systems need to be maintained and that 

they may want to get them inspected on a regular basis to make sure that they are 

safe. 
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